
Town Of Lovell 
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes, January 17, 2012 
 
Attendance, Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Bob Drew, Larry Fox, Jason Wentworth 
and Tommie McKenzie. 
 

1. We accepted last week’s minutes. 
 

2. We held our first budget meeting. Those in attendance were Eric Gulbrandsen, 
Bonnie Fox, Mark Moulton, Allie Foster, Joe Moody, Jon Bliss, Kathy 
Vachowski, Scott Gardiner. We reviewed all requests. The budget committee 
voted unanimously to not consider any requests that came in after December 15th. 
We then adjourned this meeting. Next meeting will be the 31st at 7:00. 
 

3. We discussed the compensation package. 
 

4. We discussed the debris pile. 
 

5. We adjourned at 9:55. 
 


